
FROM THE PRESIDENT           2015 Spring Newsletter 

 

Membership: 

 

  What a winter for Ice Fishing! 

 

 

Many thanks to the members for their efforts in catching and cooking the pickerel for the pickerel party. 

  Also-thanks to the people that do the everyday things. The club house looks great. The trap and rifle ranges are in 

good shape 

  Going forward the times and dates of future events will be in the newsletter and the new web-site. 

www.springwaterrodandgunclub.com 

  We need more members help in all areas such as building and grounds maintenance, and the steak roast which will 

be held July 18. 

  After the weather breaks there will be a work party on Thursday evenings. We have some plans on upgrading the 

club for this summer. If a few people would show up for these work parties it makes it easier to complete our future 

projects.  

Also we will have a Hunters Training course Saturday Apr. 11 and Sunday Apr. 12 

To sign up for the Training class go to the DEC website and follow the instructions to sign up. 

  In closing, I hope more members will bring their families and enjoy what we have. 

Thank you,   

 

Scooter 

 

 

 

FROM THE RIFLE RANGE: 

 

  Dates have been posted for the upcoming season for rim fire, center fire, and cmp matches. 

  Rim fire matches will be run by Scooter, Elliot and Craig. Center fire shoots will be run by Mike Novello. 

  Cmp Shoots will be run by Charlie Meyer 

  At the 200 yard location we are hoping to put in a cement pad the entire width of the range in order to set the target 

backers on stable footing to better space the backers to keep them stable in windy conditions. We 

are hoping to have a price quote on the concrete soon to finish the project. 

 

All shoots will begin at 9:00 am with a cost of $10 per shoot. Ear and eye safety protection are required!!!!! 

 

SHOOT DATES : 

Center Fire Rim Fire  Cmp 

 

4/12  4/19  4/18 

5/31  5/17  5/3 

6/21  6/28  7/12 

7/19  7/26  8/22 

8/23  8/30  9/6 

9/13  9/20  10/4 

10/11  10/18 

 

Good Luck, 

 

Craig                                                                                                                                                   [OVER] 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.springwaterrodandgunclub.com/


FROM THE TRAP LINE: 

 

We’re going to have a busy summer with all of the shooting sports going on. 

The Summer Trap League begins April 4. There will be 10 shoots and shooters must make 8 out of 10 shoots to 

shoot for a trophy. Cost is $10 per round of 50 birds. 

We encourage any junior shooters ages 12-17 to come and shoot. If any junior makes 8 or more shoots, the cost of 

his birds and shells will be reimbursed at the end of the season. 

Shoots will be on Saturdays starting at 10:00 AM till finished. Must sign up by 11:00. 

Make ups and shoot aheads will be done on the day of the regular shoot, Wednesdays and Saturdays with a limit of 

100 birds per day. 

There will be no make ups on Trophy Day. [50 bird limit]  

HEARING AND EYE PROTECTION REQUIRED!  

 

SHOOT DATES: 

 

4/4 4/25 5/16 5/30 6/13 6/27 

 

7/25 8/1 8/15 8/29 

 

9/26  TROPHY SHOOT 

 

10/3  Banquet:   Cocktails at 6:00 PM    Dinner at 7:00    Awards to follow   

 

 

Livingston County Shoot:  6/14 

 

    ATA Shoots 

 

    4/26 

 

    7/4 

 

    9/27 

 

We’re looking forward to another successful and safe shooting season! 

 

Any questions contact Rich Mastin or Tom Kalcevic   

                            


